
           

 

 

 

15th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Friends of Shelley School are delighted to be running the SPONSORED READING CHALLENGE again 
this year. All children are invited to take part in this event by completing as many of the reading 
challenges as possible over the next two weeks.   

The Sponsored Read will run from Friday 22nd – Friday 5th November and raise money for new 
reading resources in school. All you need to do is encourage your child to read for a small amount of 
time each day, or for younger children, to practice sounding out simple phonics or be read to.   

What, where or to whom they read is up to them, and all part of the fun! They might read in the 
bath, in a den with a torch, try a newspaper or read to a relative over the phone.  With 50 house 
points awarded to the house with the most participants, and prizes to be won in each year group, 
we hope as many children will get their head stuck into a book during this event as possible!  

Children are asked to gain sponsorship per challenge they complete. When they have completed a 
challenge they could colour in the corresponding book on the accompanying page.  Sponsors are 
also welcome to make a one off donation if they prefer. 

Please remember to only approach family members or close friends for sponsorship.  

If you are able to support our sponsored read, please find attached a sponsorship form for your child 
and a list of the reading challenges. Remember that if you are a UK tax payer, your sponsorship is 
eligible for Gift Aid and we can claim an extra 25% at no additional cost to you! 

Please return all sponsorship money, forms and completed challenges to your child’s teacher or the 
school office by Friday 12th November. Any cheques should be made payable to Friends of Shelley 
School. 

  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting Shelley Primary School. We look forward to having some exciting new 
books for your child to read, share and enjoy soon! 

 

With best wishes,  

The FOSS Team 

Sponsored Reading Challenge 2021 

The school’s beautiful new library is 
being fitted and furnished over half 
term, ready for pupils to enjoy on 
their return. Thanks to your support 
and generosity over the last two 
years, FOSS are proud to contribute 
£5000 towards this development! 



 

Colour in a book each time you complete a 
challenge. There is a blank book for you to 
come up your own challenge too!  

Remember! 50 house points will be 
awarded to the house with the most 
participants so be sure to bring this page 
into school by Friday 12th November 

Have fun! 

FOSS 

FOSS Sponsored Reading Challenge 2021 

Child’s Name:                                                               Class:     House:  

Read out loud to a family member 

Read in your bedroom 

Read in a den or outside 

Read in the garden or at the park 

Read using a torch 

Read in the car or on a train 

Read to someone via Zoom or facetime 

Read a newspaper article 

Read on a sofa or beanbag 

Read using a funny voice for 
the characters 

Read a non-fiction book 

Read before bedtime 

Read something on 
Bug Blub or My-On 

Read a comic (with words!) 

 

Read a magazine 

Read with one eye shut 

Read in the bath 

Read to a pet or 
favourite toy 

Read in a different 
town/village 

Read with a friend 


